
 

 

Ref. Tor Hor. 015/2025 
 
       April 25th, 2025 
 
Subject : To inform the resignation of Director 
To : Directors and Managers 
   The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

 People’s Garment Public Company Limited would like to inform you that Mr. Piranart 
Chokwatana, has issued the letter dated April 25th, 2025, requesting to resign from the position of The 
Company Director due to important enganements. The company has received notice of the resignation 
on April 25th, 2025, the resignation is effective from April 25th, 2025 onwards.  

 Please be informed accordingly,  
 
 Yours sincerely 

                 Sunan Niyomnaitham 

 (Mrs. Sunan Niyomnaitham) 
 Director 
 

 


